
 
 DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

PUBLIC HEARING 

WOLFEBORO MASTER PLAN  
AUGUST 27TH (TUESDAY), 7PM 

GREAT HALL AT TOWN HALL 
The Town of Wolfeboro Planning Board and Master Plan Subcommittees invite you to attend the 2019 

Master Plan Public Hearing. The Hearing will include a brief review of the Master Plan process, an 
introduction of the primary themes from each chapter, and an opportunity for public comment. 

First started in early 2018, the Wolfeboro Master Plan recognizes that social, environmental, and 
economic forces continually influence our community, and that our individual and collective interests 
are best served through understanding, preparedness, participation and planning. The Master Plan is 
the foundation from which the town can guide development and growth to preserve and enhance the 

quality of life in Wolfeboro and your input is important.    
 

The DRAFT Master Plan is available for review at Town of Wolfeboro Planning 
Department Website and at the Planning Office at Town Hall. Please note that draft 

content will be updated regularly until the Public Hearing date. 
 

Questions or Comments?  
Matt Sullivan, Director of Planning and Development at 603-569-5970 or 

planningdirector@wolfeboronh.us 
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